
             

N e w s l e t t e r 
 

 MARC  Newsletter of the Year – 2013 

 MAFCA Certificate of Merit – 2015, 2016, 2017 

MARC  Award of Highest Achievement – 2014, 2015, 2016, 2017   

  

 Sept./Oct., 2018 Volume 11, No. 9/10        

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“I went to the Animal Fair…..” 

 

 

THE  

SOUTHSIDE  
A’s  

SOUTH METRO ATLANTA, GA 

MODEL A RESTORERS CLUB 
 Chartered March 1989  

MAFCA Chapter – Chartered May 2014 

 



~ 2 ~ 
 

Southside A’s  

2016 Board of Directors* 
 

Officers: 

Director: Jim Wingo*     404-683-7344 

nosomi2@gmail.com   

Vice-Director: Pat Tyler*    706-594-4610 

pat@patpamtyler.com  

Rec. Secretary/ Corr. Secretary:  

            Kathy Huey*     770-328-4228 

                    kkhuey@gmail.com 

Treasurer:     Cheryl Simpson*    770-463-5833 

simp94@bellsouth.net 

Standing Board Positions: 

Past Dir./Advisor:  Jason Carne* 

28modela@att.net 

Newsletter:           Gwyneth Shotwell* 
                              (Mike Shotwell, unpaid consultant)  

Member-at-large: 

Tom Romine* 

Committee Chairpersons: 

Tech Chair:            Tom Romine 

Membership:      Jim Johnston 

Activities Director: Dick Carne 

Mileage keeper:               Pat Tyler 

Website Team:  

     Webmaster: Pat Tyler 

     Art Direction: Mike Shotwell                    

Visit our website! 
 

Southsideas.com  

 

 

  2018 Southside A’s Club Events  

 

October 5-7 Tour to Perry, GA with GA Region. 

October 11 Mystery Tour 

October 17-20 Sweet Home Alabama Tour 
w/Central Alabama club 

November 3 Tech Meet at Romine’s – Backing 
plates. 

November 9-11 Director’s Tour – Apalachicola – see 
inside. 

November 17 Annual Business Meeting – Frank’s at 
the Old Mill for lunch. 

December TBD Christmas Tour TBD.  
 

2018 Events of Interest   
 

December TBD Christmas Open House – Bentley’s, 
Maysville 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Editor’s Note:    

As most of you know, Mike and I have been working with 

the Atlanta Concours d’Elegance for the past six months. 

The event was held on September 30th and was very well 

received, with an impressive array of 150 cars, many of 

which dated from the turn-of-the-20th century to WWII. 

It was a labor of love, and resulted in our not having time 

for many of the usual activities we are involved with.  And 

that is why you are just now receiving a newsletter that 

more or less covers September and October. 

Luckily, we have quite a good system of email 

communication to keep everyone appraised of upcoming 

events and tours, so not all was abandoned. 

Please enjoy this somewhat abbreviated issue….we’ll be 

back on track come November. 

--Gwyneth  

P.S. The birthdays and anniversaries are for October. 

October 8, 
2018 

mailto:nosomi2
mailto:pat@patpamtyler.com
mailto:kkhuey@gmail.com
mailto:simp94@bellsouth.net
mailto:Simpson.tractorworks@yahoo.com
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Notes from Our Director 

We had a wonderful turnout for our traditional Moonlight tour hosted by Bob and Cheryl Simpson. This year we 

went to Warm Springs for dinner and toured the little town. Tom and Liz Romine hosted our quarterly technical 

meeting and we had a primer on how to disassemble and repair starters.  

We have a pretty full slate of activities planned for the balance of the year. Your board is working hard to make the 

club interesting and fun. We need your help and input to guide us to fulfill our mission to make the Southside A’s 

the best Model A club in the nation. With that in mind I would like to encourage each of you to bring a many of 

your younger relatives and friends along for the club tours. Building memories and interest in our hobby with our 

youth can only make every outing fun and serve to insure the future of the hobby and your cars. 

      See you soon down the road,         

      -Jim 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

MYSTERY TOUR!   

WHEN:  Thursday, October 11, 2018 

MEET:  Flash Foods at corner of Hwy 16 & GA 85 in Senoia. 

TIME: Meet at 10:45 for 11:00 AM departure. 

Estimated cost: Not to exceed $20/per person. 

Return by mid-afternoon  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday!  Happy  Anniversary!  

  
1st    – James Bowlden 23rd   -  Bob & Cheryl Simpson 
2nd    – Marshall Corley 29th  –  Rick & Liz Horne 
3rd    – Marilyn Corley  
4th    –  Jackie Peterson  
7th    – Cathy Harrington  
10th  – Bud Shelton    
11th  – Jim Johnston    
16th  – Judy Merrill    
23rd  – Ray Besch    
30th  – Alice Parks    
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RABUN GAP MOUNTAIN TOUR - Recap 

By Gwyneth Shotwell 

Anyone who has organized a tour, whether a day-tour for lunch or a multi-night affair, knows (or quickly 

learns) how much work in entails.  For Mike and me it meant several trips to Dillard and Rabun Gap to work 

out trailer parking, hotel, restaurants (with changing numbers of guests), driving routes multiple times, 

visiting prospective venues, and more.  And while it sounds like a lot, which it is, we really enjoyed the 

whole process, and were thrilled that everything basically came off without a hitch.  In fact, I found I was 

able to enjoy myself even while making sure we kept on schedule, and while “herding cats.” 

We so enjoyed introducing everyone to Mickey Justice and his lovely wife, Debbie, and hearing all about 

life in the mountains, family history, as well as Mickey’s career in high-end auto restoration. As it is for  

many, his variety of jobs, most involving some form of mechanics, led him eventually to his own business, 

which now serves car collectors from far and wide; even some folks from Georgia who have seen Mickey 

lovingly rejuvenate a “mystery” Packard! 

Our group of more than 40 people, all with their Model A’s, spent two and a half days in the forested hills of 

Dillard, driving Model A roads as others did during Prohibition, learning the history of the Rabun Gap 

Nacoochee School, tasting wine (and even dancing!) at 12 Spies winery, and enjoying delicious food, from 

buffets to box lunches to freshly caught trout.  And the weather cooperated beautifully, only dropping some 

rain on us our last evening, in the hills at Andy’s Trout Farm, where we were graced with a complete double 

rainbow.  It was a more than fitting way to conclude our weekend. 

 

 

                                        

Model A's arriving at Mickey's 

Mickey, at right, addressing our group. 

Our smallest participant! 



~ 5 ~ 
 

                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yes, there really is a Shotwell Packard. Debbie Justice with (old friend) Jackie Peterson. 

A common picture on Model A tours. Dick Haldeman 
and Gary Wheat, diagnosing. Mike Shotwell and Paul Majerick in the shop. 

Alumni Heritage Center, Rabun Gap Nacoochee School. 

Archivist, David Grist, sharing the school’s history. 
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Our merry band outside the Alumni Heritage Center. 

Mickey & David Grist, both former students at RGNS. 

Student, Alex, showing off the state-of-the-art STEAM 
Center on campus. Around the main quad. 

12 Spies Winery. Lunch, tasting, relaxing, sharing cars. 

Art shot by Kimmie Wingo. 
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ANNUAL MOONLIGHT TOUR - Recap 

August 11, 2018 

 

Our annual Moonlight Tour was another lovely 

tour/meal combination that the Southside A’s does 

so well.  The Simpsons devised a beautiful drive, 

passing through areas I don’t remember traversing; 

but what I’ve found over the years in Georgia, 

depending on the time of year, a familiar road can 

look quite different.  And the drive in both 

directions, going and coming, provides even more 

variety.  Whatever it is, we thoroughly enjoyed it. 

The Bulloch House is in its new quarters on the 

main drag of Warm Springs. The two-story interior 

is bright, cheerful and homey.  The buffet was nice, 

and as always, the camaraderie was delightful. (cont……) 

The Majericks and Petersons take advantage of the live music. 
The setting for Andy’s Trout Farm. 

Our last evening, relaxing and making S’mores…. Simply magical. Thanks to Kimmie Wingo for the shot. 
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We were a group of 26, comprised 

of several Model As for the drive, 

and then joining a few others at the 

restaurant.  Those attending:  Jim 

& Ann Hunter; Mike & Gwyneth 

Shotwell; Larry & Jackie Peterson; 

Jim & Kim Wingo; Tom & Liz 

Romine; Dick Carne & Pam Croft; 

Mark & Pat Gamble; Bob & 

Cheryl Simpson; Steve & Barbara 

Searock with daughter, Jenna and 

her fiancé, Zeke; Don & Debbie 

Pelham; Jim & Jackie Johnston; 

Fred & Kathy Huey; Steve & 

Laverne Anderson.  

Thanks to the Simpsons for leading a nice afternoon tour. 

 

Tech Meet – Good work on Starters  

By Tom Romine 

 

On Saturday, August 18, we looked at 3 starters. Don Pelham brought 

one which needed to be cleaned up prior to disassembly. We opened it up 

and found a couple of problems which we addressed. Don needs to obtain 

some parts than we can reassemble. 

Taylor Merrill brought one which he had been informed was no good. 

We opened that one up and checked it out. Did some good cleaning then 

reassembled his and it worked. So much for not being any good. 

Ray Besch brought one that he has been working on but was having 

problems getting it to work. We checked and found that the armature 

would not spin. There was no end play so it could not spin. Found an extra shim where it should not be, 

removed it and then it would spin correctly. Reassembled his starter and it worked also. 

Two out of three repaired and working is a pretty good percentage. 

We had a great turnout: Charlie Biggs; Pat Tyler; Johnnie Hobbs; Frank Benford; Steve Searock; Jim 

Hunter; Taylor Merrill; Don Pelham; Terry Atkins; Steve Anderson; Fred Huey; Rick Minter; Dick 

Carne; Jim Johnston; Jim Wingo; Ray Besch; Bill Patterson (my buddy); T J Romine (my son); Conner 

Romine (my grandson); and Tom Romine (yours truly). 
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   DIRECTORS’ FALL TOUR 
                               November 9-11, 2018 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our first Directors’ Spring Tour to Savannah was a great success and we are planning an equally 

exciting two-night trip to the Forgotten Coast of Florida. We will stay in Apalachicola and visit the 

surrounding area including Port Saint Joe. This 270-mile trip will include visiting lighthouses, a local 

museum, shopping and some of the best seafood in the nation. Apalachicola is known for its Oysters 

and Shrimp. Come join us for some fun times and memories. 

When: Leave Friday Morning, November 9th and return the morning of the 11th. 

Where: Host hotel Best Western, 249 US98 W, Apalachicola. Phone: 850-653-9131 

We have a block of 10 rooms reserved @ $110 per night. YOU MUST MAKE YOUR RESERVATIONS BY 

OCTOBER 18th.  You must mention Southside Model A group to get this special rate that is normally 

$135 per night. There is a 72-hour cancellation notice required. 

Note: For those wishing to trailer to the venue, there is ample parking in a lot adjacent to the hotel. 

RSVP to Jim Wingo so that we can make further plans based on the numbers: nosomi2@gmail.com, 

404-683-7344. 

 
NEW FEATURE!  
We will now be posting our Board Meeting 

Minutes on the website each month. Once 

approved, they will be posted. The September 

minutes are available now, so either go to the website and click the 

link below the current Newsletter on the home page, or simply 

click here. 

mailto:nosomi2@gmail.com
http://www.southsideas.com/minutes.htm
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HERITAGE DAYS AT MINTER FARMS 
By Bob Simpson 

 

We had a great show again this year at Rick Minter’s farm. The weather 

was hot and sticky but it didn’t dampen our spirits.  Southside A’s 

members in attendance were Bob Simpson, Charlie Biggs, Larry & 

Jackie Peterson, Jim Hunter and of course Rick Minter.  It was a 

great opportunity to enjoy watching vintage farm machinery at 

work.  Syrup making and the moonshine still are a big hit every year.  

It was good to see a lot of young folks expressing interest in the old 

farming equipment and methods.  This show is one of the few 

remaining places where living farm history can be witnessed.  There’s 

always plenty of good food and conversation as well.   If you didn’t 

make it this year, plan to attend next year. A good time was had by all! 

 

 

 

FILMING FAME IN MAINE! 
 

(SSA’s members, Harry & Penny Saunders spend several months each year in Maine, where 
Harry volunteers at the Seal Cove Auto Museum. Harry shared this terrific tale with us)   

Jay Leno was in town last week visiting Martha Stewart to film an episode of his 
TV program, Jay Leno‘s Garage.  He invited the Seal Cove Auto Museum, where 
I work on Tuesdays, to bring over a Model A Ford for part of the production.   

Martha lives in Edsel Ford‘s Skylands Mansion here on Mount Desert Island, 
Maine.  The program was geared towards the connection between the Model A 
Ford which Edsel designed, Martha’s home, her 1958 Edsel station wagon and 
Jay’s interest in antique automobiles.  I drove the Model A Huckster Wagon over 
with the museum’s executive director and spent the day with the film crew, Jay 

and 
Martha 
filming 

the 
episode. 
It was 

quite an experience! The episode 
should air sometime later this year or 
the beginning of next year. It will be 
fun to see how it all comes together.  
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The Tech 

Corner 
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Monthly Member Photos: Contributed by Ann Hunter.  

 

Jim and Ann Hunter: 

Jim has always loved old 

cars.  As early as his teens 

he has worked on Austin 

Healeys, MG’s and 

Triumphs. In the 90’s he 

acquired a rare 1949 

MGYT.  Only 877 were 

made.  He started restoring 

it, but raising 3 sons left 

little time for hobbies.  

Parts had to be special 

ordered from England or 

custom made.  He finally 

sold it, half restored. 

Still interested in old cars, 

he started looking at Model 

A’s because of the ease of 

working on them and 

availability of parts.  Ann’s 

Dad, Henry Schmidt, had 

always tried to get Jim to buy a Model A.  Henry was a machinist and often made one of kind tools to work on the 

model A for his friend Jim Marler who restored Model A’s for a living.  

We bought our first Model A in 2006 from Jack Miller.  We took it for a test drive and never brought it back!  Ask 

Jack to tell you the story sometime.  He gave us an index card with written instructions on how to start and operate the 

car.   

We have bought and sold a few Model A’s since then, trying out different styles.  At one time we had 5 Model A’s in 

the garage.  We now own a 1930 Roadster that is our favorite and also a 1930 Fordor which is good for driving in rainy 

or cold weather.  Driving the back roads (even dirt roads) is our favorite thing to do in the old cars.  One of the benefits 

of the convertible car is the aromas along the way.  You can often smell honeysuckle, new mown grass or unfortunately, 

freshly manured fields!  We love all the places we have been and all the friends we have made since driving these cars! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Treasurer’s Report 
 

Balance as of July 31, 2018: $3,084.05 

Deposits: Rabun Gap Tour $1,828.00 

Expenses: Rabun Gap Tour $,1416.00 

Balance as of September 5, 2018: $3,496.05 

 

Treasurer’s Report 
 

Balance as of September 5, 2018: $3,496.05 

Deposits: Collection for Tech 
Meet food 

$25.00 

Expenses: Tom Romine-Tech 
meet food. 

Gwyneth Shotwell-Rabun Gap 
expenses 

$99.72 
 

$312.18 
$411.90 

Balance as of September 30, 2018: $3,109.15 
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CENTRAL ALABAMA A’s SAY:  Members of the Southside A’s are invited to attend the 2018 Sweet 

Home Alabama Tour October 18-20, 2018 as a hub tur from Oxford Alabama. Registration will be on 

Wednesday, October 17th from 1:00 to 4:00 p.m. in the host motel lobby. We will have our welcome 

dinner 6 to 8:00 p.m. at Gerald Grizzard’s Model “A” Ford museum to greet old friends and meet new 

ones that share the Model “A” Ford hobby.   

We have planned a great three day lineup of touring this year. 

Thursday morning (Oct 18) we will be off to Childersburg and a 

tour of Kymulga Grist Mill & Covered bridge, and then on to 

Waldo and the Waldo Cover Bridge. We will continue to Cheaha 

State Park, for a tour and lunch. After lunch we’re off to 

Oxford Alabama for a tour of the Coldwater Covered Bridge and 

an ice cream social. Friday morning (Oct 19) we will saddle up in 

“Henry’s Finest” to continue our covered the bridge tour in 

Oneonta Alabama, and 

lunch at Charlie B’s Restaurant. After lunch we head to Dry 

Creek Farm with its extensive collection of Vintage Gasoline 

& Oil Collectibles, Country Store items, Pedal Cars, Old 

Toys, Automobilia, and much more. After our visit we jump 

back in that “ole” A Model enjoying more great scenery on 

our way back to our motel. Saturday morning (Oct 20) we’re 

off relaxing and enjoying the scenery as we wind through 

some of Alabama’s most beautiful countryside. 

 Our first destination for the day will 

be Ohatchee, Alabama and a visit to 

Janney Furnace Memorial Park then on 

to the Looney house and lunch. In the 

afternoon we tour the world famous 

Berman Museum of World History and 

the Anniston Museum of Natural History. In the evening we will conclude with the “Farewell Dinner” in 

Gerald Grizzard’s Model “A” Ford museum.  

The Sleep Inn, 88 Colonial Drive, Oxford, Alabama (256) 831-2191) is our host motel. Request 

reservations be made before September 18, 2018 in order to receive the group discounted rate of 

$79.00 plus tax. The overflow motel is the La Quinta motel, 100 Colonial Drive, Oxford Alabama (256) 

241-0950 (The rate is the same). Be sure to mention that you are with the Central Alabama Model “A” 

Ford Club when making your reservations to get the group rate. The designed tow vehicle parking area 

is located 1 mile from the host Motel. Coordinate requirements with Gerald Grizzard at (256) 835-

2998 or Cell (256) 310-6463. Tour Registration Form is attached. 

Fire up Henry’s Finest and join us in Oxford Alabama for a great time on the MODEL “A” HIGHWAY. 

If you have any questions contact Gerald Grizzard at (256) 310-6463, email gfireman52@aol.com.  

REGISTRATION FORM, NEXT PAGE….. 

Kymulga Covered Bridge 

Janney Furnace 

mailto:gfireman52@aol.com
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MAFFI News 

  
 

        
 
 
 
 

Thanks to all the volunteers that made 2018 Model A Day such a success.  I would particularly like 
to thank and recognize Tim Kelly and his family for bringing his collection of Town Cars and Town 
Car Deliveries to the museum. It takes a lot of personal effort to transport and display such a valuable 
and rare collection. What a great experience.    

We had over 200 Model A’s attend and our swap meet area had to be extended behind the Cadillac 
Museum to accommodate the number of vendors.  With the weather perfect for the entire weekend, 
attendance set a new record.  

We hope you will make plans to visit the museum in the future and join us for the 2019 Model A Day 
which will be September 21, 2019.   

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Model A Day September – a great success 
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NATIONAL TOURS, 2018 
 
 

MAFCA NATIONAL AWARDS BANQUET 

Tucson, AZ 

November 27 – December 1, 2018 

Join us as we close out the year with our annual Awards  
Banquet in beautiful Tucson, AZ.     
Watch for further details. 

 
 

 

AND LOOKING AHEAD…..NATIONAL SCENE, 2019 
 
 

 

Feb. 28th-March 2nd, 2019 
Richmond Hill, GA 
Southern charm, rich history, variety of 
outdoor adventures, including fishing 
and great local seafood. The city of 
more than 10,000 residents retains a 
small town charm. Join us where Henry 
Ford made his winter home. 
Rooms are available NOW! 

Holiday Inn Express 912-746-6688 
Hampton Inn 912-756-2272 

Use CODE: “MARC Meet” 

 

2019 MAFCA NATIONAL TOUR 

CANYONLANDS 

October 7-11 
 

Travel with us through Southwestern Utah and Northeastern Arizona.   

We will visit several National parks and National monuments during 

this "Hub and Spoke" style tour based out of Kanab, Utah. 

For information: 

https://modelafordclub.wixsite.com/2019canyonlandstour  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   

https://modelafordclub.wixsite.com/2019canyonlandstour
http://www.mafca.com/
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Items For Sale
        

FOR SALE: (NEW) 1929 4-Door Murray Body 

Professional Frame up restoration finished in 

1984; Car driven approximately 5,000 miles; 

Car may have Bent Rear Wheel;  

New tries & radiator 

 $17,000  

Call Charles Dewberry, 

(251) 937-3701 or (251) 937-

2851. Trailer available. 

 

 

FOR SALE: (NEW) 1930 Sport Coupe 

Professional Restoration, Completed 4-14-1978. 

Lots of Extras. Looks and Runs Very Good 

Paint Showing Some Age. Garage Kept 

Driven 7-8000 Miles in 40 Years 

New Tires, new battery & radiator 

Top upholstery, custom-made & installed. 

 $17,000  

Call Charles Dewberry, 

(251) 937-3701 or (251) 937-

2851. Trailer available. 

 

 

WANTED:  Need a restorable 1928-29 Model A 

Ford Roadster Pickup or major body parts such as 

cab. Any help appreciated.  

  Tom Gormley  -   203-405-1893 

t27sedan@aol.com 

Member of Model A Restorers Club of America.   

     

FOR SALE: 1931 Model A Deluxe Tudor. All 

original, black on black. 

Good condition with extra parts. 

Bought from Roy Frost. Asking $14,000 

 

 

 

 

 

Call Doug 256-237-5802 

 

     

 

FOR SALE: 1931 Slant Windshield Town Sedan. 

“B” engine with Riley Overhead Valve Head; Carter 

downdraft carb; exhaust header; engine develops 

around 110 HP. 1939 Ford transmission; Borg 

Warner O/D. Also has trailer hitch, 2 speedometers, 

and much more. Inquire for full list.  

Black on Black, all steel car. $29,500. 

 Contact: Gerald Grizzard, 256-310-6463, 

Gfireman52@aol.com 

 

FOR SALE: 1931 S/W Town Sedan. Nice paint; 

cranks and runs well. Interior okay, but not show 

quality. In Oxford, AL. Asking $15,000. 

Contact: Gerald Grizzard, 256-310-6463, 

Gfireman52@aol.com 
 

FOR SALE:  1930 Georgia License Plates.  

Unrestored and Restored. Singles, pairs, and 

sequentially numbered plates available. Email Jim 

Hunter at  ytguy@aol.com or call (770) 710-2153 

 

FOR SALE: 1931 Deluxe Model A Roadster. 

Indented firewall.  Runs and drives.  Asking 

$12,500. Contact: Gary Doner – 

gdoner4822@comcast.net or 239-860-2726. 

        

 

 

mailto:t27sedan@aol.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:ytguy@aol.com
mailto:gdoner4822@comcast.net
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Club Items 

Shirts and Hats 
We have Vendors that supply embroidery for 

hats and shirts.  If you are interested contact 

Eugene Willingham @ 770-253-6518 or        

eewill@numail.org         

 

 

 

 

Name Tags  are available by contacting  

Teri  Besch at 770-487-9215 

 or  besch105@comcast.net 

Club Banners:  We have designed a Club 

Banner to display on your car when touring 

or just to hang in your shop.   Call Jim 

Johnston @ (678) 423-4344 or 

jamesrj@charter.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember:  There is almost no limit to what you 

can have embroidered.  Use your imagination, 

talk to Eugene and see what you can come up 

with. 

mailto:eewill@numail.orgt
mailto:besch105@comcast.net
mailto:jamesrj@charter.net
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Invitation to join Model “A” Restorers Club 
(Membership in Southside A’s requires membership in MARC, as well.) 

MODEL “A” RESTORERS CLUB 
6721 Merriman 

Garden City MI 48135 

(734) 427-9050 office 

(734) 427-9054 fax 

modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net 

Membership Application 

2015 Dues- New or Renewals 
 ( ) US Membership $45.00 ( ) US & Canada Air Mail $55.00 ( ) International $61.00 

 

IMPORTANT: Make checks payable to Model “A” Restorers Club (M.A.R.C.) 

 

All Memberships from outside the U.S. are to be remitted by International Money Orders in U.S. Funds 

(drawn on U.S. Bank) or credit card. And a personal check drawn on U.S. bank (U.S. funds must stamped on 

check.) 

 

CREDIT CARD INFORMATION: 
(  ) Visa (  ) Master Charge or (  ) Discover Credit Card ( ) American Express 

#______________________________________ 

 
EXP Date_____             CVV2 Code #_________             Phone # ____________________________ 

(Last 3 numbers on back of Credit Card) 

 

Membership #___________________ E-mail________________________ 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________ 

City: ______________________ State: ___________ Zip: _________ 

I give permission to publish my phone number in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Phone: _________________________ 

I give permission to publish my email in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Email: _________________________ 

 
With your membership you will receive a club membership I.D. card and the Model “A” News, our BI-monthly 

club magazine. In addition, each member is entitled to a free 40 word classified ad in each issue of our 

international publication, the Model “A” News  

(A good source of parts and information you may need for your car). 

 

 

Model A Restorers Club Purpose: 

The purpose of the Model “A” Restorer’s Club is to encourage its members to acquire, preserve, restore, exhibit, 

and make use of the Model “A” Ford vehicles (models 1928-1931) and all things pertaining to the historical 

information, and to promote the introduction of ideas and fellowship among its members.  

The Southside A’s Newsletter: 

The Southside A’s Newsletter is published monthly by the Southside A’s Model A organization, members of 

the Model “A” Restorers Club, and is distributed by the club’s members and selected others. Non-copyrighted 

materials contained herein may be reprinted if credited to The Southside A’s Newsletter.  Reprints of 

copyrighted articles must have the approval of the original author.  Views expressed herein do not necessarily 

reflect the views of the Southside A’s Board of Directors or the National Model “A” Restorers Club.  

 

mailto:modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net
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